

Submitted by Gail Vencill

Agenda:

1. Polycarbonate is being installed this week by Tony and Tom and volunteers. Check on progress and if any other help/materials are needed.

2. Dan volunteered to work on covering the cold air registers in the floor, and to make a hatchway door from the sanctuary to the cellar so that it COULD be accessible, but closed off to prevent anyone from falling down the opening where there are no stairs! That area could then be used for a much needed closet. This task may be in progress or still on the drawing board. (Dan?)

3. The next major project is to seal the hole in the steeple roof. Dan volunteered to contact the "Steeple People" (not the actual name) and get an cost estimate and time frame. It would then need to be approved by finance but we didn't spend the money they had allocated us for the roofing project over the dining area so money should be available)

4 Once the steeple is repaired then we can go ahead with the ozonator as has been planned. At the last meeting it was suggested that we need to do 3 areas--the basement, dining area and sanctuary.

Dick Gregor initiated this possibility and the team would like him to get costs, and guide us in how to proceed.

Cast your votes about a meeting by replying to all but I will count the votes and let you all know the decision.